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After the discussion last month regarding the hours of the various buildings, Chief St John and I 

had a discussion about staffing on Friday for the Administration of the Marshall’s office.  I 

believe there are points on each side that merit discussion.  I know that members of the council 

also had questions so I added it to the agenda for discussion. 
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